
Gynaecological Visiting Society 
of Great Britain and Ireland and 

the American Gynecological 
Club joint meeting 

 
September 6th to 8th 2023 

 
Edinburgh, Scotland  

 
 
We are looking forward to hosting the joint meeting in Edinburgh this year. To maximise the 
experience and facilitate preparation we are looking at expression of interest/intent of 
attending. This will help us get ballpark numbers so that the events can be booked 
appropriately. Please take a moment to fill in this form and return it to 
W.C.Duncan@ed.ac.uk as soon as possible. 
 
 
Name: 
 

I’m hoping to attend:     YES / NO 
 
 
If hoping to attend: 

 
I’ll be bringing a partner:   YES / NO 

 
 
On the afternoon of the 6th September (pre-meeting optional activities): 
 

I plan to play golf:    YES / NO 
 

My partner plans to play golf:  YES / NO / N/A 
 

I plan to do a guided walking tour:  YES / NO 
 
My partner plans to do walking tour:  YES / NO / N/A 

 
 
 
More details about registration and cost will be released soon. Remember that the Hotel we 
are using is the Scotsman Hotel on North Bridge. We have reserved rooms that need to be 
booked by 6th May 2023 before they are released. The reporter doubles are £280 per night 
which is very competitive for a luxury hotel in the centre of Edinburgh at that time of year. 
You can book by emailing Revenue@scotsmanhotels.co.uk and quoting ref UNIV060923. 
That is not for online booking only by email contact. Someone will get back to you for 
payment information after you’ve emailed. 
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